
 
TSSCC MEETING MINUTES 

June 11, 2017 

Start 7:02 PM  Attendees 11 

 

Secretary: Tom & Denise Beall present. Minutes for May 2017 approved as posted on the club web 

site. Next meeting will be Monday July 10th at Church Street Brewery, 2nd Monday of month due to 

Independence Day holiday. 

 

Treasurer: Erik Vandermey present. Bank balance $10,424.35 

 

President Emeritus: Bob Lindsey-not present 

 

Director: Dylan Hauge, present 

 

VP: Byron Tsokalas, present 

 

President: David Finchum, present 

 

REGULAR REPORTS 

 

Membership, Registration & Administration; We are currently at 73 members. Discussion was had 

about Motorsportsreg.com. Pre-Registration is set at Midnight the night before the event. On line 

registration goes up to 9AM the morning of the event. As long as Dylan Hauge is at the event to receive 

the emails this is not an issue, as he will be able to confirm if someone has paid. 

 

Equipment, Property & Technology; We discussed the amount of weight in the trailer and what can 

be done to clean out some un-needed material. We still have the blower on loan from Darryl, which 

would come in useful but the tire is messed up on it. He will look into repairing the blower tire. He will 

also look into a few other trailer repairs, door, etc. Erik has applied for the new trailer plate sticker 

which will be mailed to his house. We discussed supplies in trailer and believe we are good on 

everything. 

 

 

Schedules & Sites;  

There was a concern voiced that the area auto cross schedule between the neighboring organizations 

was too overloaded and that possibly should get rid of an event and opt for a different date or reduce 

schedule all together. After much debate, everything will stand as is for now and will be reviewed after 

event #5. 

Next event 6/18 Event # 5 RT66 Joliet. Event chair is George Artega. Looking for co-chair. Ian offered 

to help. There is one other who offered as well but was not present. 

We will be using the SCCA trailer again. Team Beall will make sure to pick up more waivers and the 

wrist bans on the way to the track that morning. 

  

6/24 & 25 Event # 6&7 Lake County Fair Grounds-This is the last event we will need to reserve a 

rental truck for. Dave will call for a food vender for events 6 & 7. (Update-there will be food available 

at these events.) We will be sharing the LCF sight one of these days and will need to not camp out by 

the building and will need to grid on the frontage road. NO GRID BY BUILDING. Ryan Weddle will 



not be at this event. Byron & Ian will try to shadow at event #5 and soak up as much Weddle 

Knowledge as possible for Tech. 

 

8/6 Event #8 Miller Park, Milwaukee . (we will use Milwaukee regions equipment)   

 

10/15 Event #9 RT66 Joliet (we will use SCCA equipment and trailer.) 

 

 

Trophies; T-Shirts have been ordered and should be at Event #5. 

 

Sponsors; Byron is still in the works of drafting up sponsorship options and tier levels. Discussed 

taking into account the cost of t-shirts, site rental, truck rental, etc. 

 

Event Review; 

Event #2 Lake County Fair Grounds – Five Car Finch designed course. Everything went well. We had 

9 runs for the day and were done by 5:30. The course was fun. Only complaints seemed to be that there 

was no food vendor and we did not break for lunch. When LCF was approached we were told that none 

of the food vendors started that early in the season. (We can only use their approved vendors.) 

 

Event #3 RT66-Jason Frank designed course. We had 9 runs for the day. It was fun course. We were a 

little unprepared in the morning as we did not have the waivers at the site and Team Beall made a quick 

trip to the TSSCC trailer stored in Rockdale and picked up what we needed. We were able to get the 

waivers signed and hand out the wrist bands before the drivers meeting was completed.  

 

Event #4 Lake County Fair Grounds- Course design Ben Deneweth. Assisting was Team Janulis. 

Though faced with some obstacles upon arrival, ie; two cars left parked on the lot in the middle of 

course, locked gate and handicapped sign posts in concrete scattered around the area, set up went fairly 

well. Thank you to everyone pitching in and helping. We were also missing some key participants that 

we rely on a lot. There were eight runs for the day. The course was challenging and tight. We were done 

by 3:30 and that was with a 45 minute lunch break. We were rolling off the lot by 4:30. Signing up 

people that would have been extra corner workers for clean up instead was very helpful.  

 

New Business/Old Business;  

Dylan  is in the process of making the NOVICE TAXI magnets. 

Ian has made a checklist for Corner Captains and will be with each of the Corner Captain clip boards as 

well as posted on the side of the trailer. 

Need to emphasize at next events driver meeting that workers need to check in before the heat they are 

working. They cannot check in during a prior heat. We need to assure everyone is heading to their 

assigned location at the correct time. 

. 

 

Announcements; 

Mike M and Veronica are now the proud parents of a baby girl! “Now that’s a spicy meatball” (don’t 

ask…I was told to include that comment in the minutes) 

Paul Kolatorowicz is still selling his Solstice 

Paul Kurt is selling his CRX 

The Beall's still have their Rabbit & Sirocco for sale 

 

Adjourned: 8:17  Submitted by TEAM BEALL 


